
Pulaski Music Booster Meeting Minutes 

Monday, August 14th, 2023 

 

 

Nikki Love, PMB President called The meeting to order at 7:03 pm.   

 

1. Student Reports 

 

Crosby Willette - Choir Rep 

 

● Polka Days went well - Thank you to everyone who made it a success. 

● Bucket brigade continues to go well for the marching band parades. 

● Choir camp went very well. 

 

 

2. Director Reports 

 

 

Mr. Busch - Director of Bands 

 

● We have been busy with summer parades.   

● Upcoming performances:  Sunday August, 20th - 6:30 pm - Memorial Park in Pulaski and Saturday 

August 26th for the Packers Halftime show. 

● We desperately need new tubas and parts for existing ones.  District board meeting? 

 

 

Mr. Guerrero - Assistant Director of Bands 

 

● Band camp was a great success. The kids did great! Huge thank you to everyone involved! 

● Red Raider Jazz will be performing at the Lee Lake Tavern and hanging out at Kelly Lake. 

 

 

 

3. TOR Reports 

 

TOR Fundraising Coordinator Report - Margaret Winkleman 

 

● Corporate sponsorship is still rolling in. They will be posted on the website as we receive them. 

● Restaurant nights average about $200.  Upcoming events are on FB or the website. 

● Buckets and jars are slowly coming in.  

● Apparel sale coming up  

● Hobart Summer Celebration is on August 26th. 

● Merchandise will be at upcoming performances to purchase. 

● Coffee & Kringle - new lead? 

● Betley Farms t-shirt? 

● Booyah Bash is coming up in September - we will need volunteers!!! 

● Total raised: $166,882.62 

 

Chaperone Report - Charlotte Skala 

  

  

  

  

 



● Football games are coming up, and MET Force will need help. 

● Thank you to all the chaperones helping with the parades. 

● Band Cares Program - Brown County Fair Special Needs Event 

 

Other TOR Business 

 

● Trip shirt - $3,500 - with everyone's name on it. 

 

Communications Coordinator Report - Jennifer Sinkula 

 

● Get all sign-ups to Jennifer  

● Lots of information on the newsletter 

 

MET Force - Jessi Drevs 

 

● Thank you to everyone for help with parades! 

 

New Business 

 

● Crosby will be helping with some high school equipment to record our halftime performance. 

 

 

Treasure Report - Lisa Puylert. 

 

● Money Market: $15,216.64 

● Checking: $111,784.27 

● Harmony Tours payments have come out. 

● Reminder last payments from student accounts will be made in October. 

● Motion to approve Kelly Birk - 2nd - Cara Gosse 

 

 

Secretary Report - Rebecca Ollmann 

 

● August Minutes motion to approve made by Kelley Birk  2nd by Kelly Walenski 

 

President - Nikki Love 

 

 

● Working on 2nd payment and getting a number for you.  We will be voting on this at the September 

11th meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting: Monday, September 11th  @ 7 pm 

 

 

 

 



The motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Lisa Puyleart, and seconded by Kelly Birk. The meeting 

adjourned at 8:36 pm 

 

 


